
12. Postgraduate Representatives Report 2022 

Postgraduate events continue to be an important component of the activities of the Association. The 
Annual Postgraduate Symposium took place in September 2022, the symposium was hosted online by 
Sheffield Hallam University. The meeting was successful again in the online format, however, if 
possible, the event would revert to in person.  

The postgraduate representatives also maintain the social media accounts of the Association.  The 
number of followers for the QRA's Social Media accounts in 2022 was reported as follows: Twitter: 
3,140; Facebook: 2,465; Instagram: 180.  Twitter remains the most popular.  Members were encouraged 
to promote activities and discussions on Quaternary-related themes via these social media platforms.  For 
further details, members should check the website or contact the Postgraduate Representatives 
(postgrad@qra.org.uk). 

 
 


